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Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Caring for our Planet 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

We practised our odd and even numbers. We went to the science garden and learnt the 
names of the flowers and made observational drawings . We made houses for fairies out 

of natural things that don’t harm the planet and made self-portraits using pasta. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Jc0JiwBF/jBbqs9r6
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/4e5bOiMW/F4XsBaf2
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pEhARaRb/11GDYA2C


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read  the book ‘ Omar the Bees and me’ 
and make a honey cake. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about solving counting problems. 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn these words: 
 
                                    before 

 
recipe   destroy  

 
passport     pollinate     

 Understanding of the World 
We will be learning about rivers in hot and 
cold places. We will use digimaps to look at 
the River Thames. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
Children will create pictures of bees using the  
techniques of the artist Joseph  Amedokpo. 
 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your children 
learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 


